
Pac	Meeting	Minutes																																																																																																														April	10,	2017	

Samuel	Robertson	Technical	Secondary	School	

Parent	Advisory	Committee	
Attendance:	

Shannon	Roberts,	Devra	Cameron,	Jill	Ogloff,	Peggy	Loran,	Nancy	
McNeil,	Loreen	Martin,	Sabrina	Mattson,	Barb	Taylor	

1. 	Call	to	order	7:04pm	
2. Approve	minutes	from	Feb.	20,	2017	–	Approved	
3. Committee	Reports	

Finally	getting	invoices	from	last	year	back	from	the	district	
PST	deposit	from	last	year	of	$453.57	
Current	Balance	est.	$11976.92	
Teachers	still	need	to	spend	$7000.00	of	their	allotted	money	
DPAC	–	Feb.	23	at	PME	
Superintendant	was	there	
Gr.	8	registration	is	going	well	
1150	Kindergarten	registrations	for	next	year	
Survey	online	for	parents	
Kiwanis	sent	$500	for	dry	grad	
Don	Crab	from	the	district	of	MR	was	there	to	talk	about	new	
fields	for	the		district	

4. Administration	
Timetable		
Class	size	–	we	don’t	need	any	extra	class	space	with	the	new	
language	
Schools	need	to	complete	next	years	timetable	by	April	21	
Concerned	that	the	courses	will	run	in	the	space	available.		Eg.	Do	
we	have	enough	lab	space	for	science	



2	blocks	of	ice	hockey		
Size	of	classes	depend	on	what	the	subject	is	flex	time	
Flex	time	will	be	50	minutes	per	day	
Admin	is	allowed	to	have	an	assembly	during	this	time.		Not	
allowed	to	run	a	club	in	this	time	though.		Students	will	decide	
what	they	would	like	to	do	during	this	time	at	first	and	then	
admin	will	decide	later	if	needed,	if		is	not	doing	well	in	a	class	
they	would	have	to	go	there	during	flex	time.	
Currently	working	out	the	logistics	of	how	it	will	work,	this	will	be	
happening	at	the	next	2	timetable	meetings	with	staff.	
Report	Cards	were	good	
Ball	Hockey	–	2	teams,	first	game	tomorrow,	April	11	
Poetry	slam	went	well	
Custodians	–	Mark	and	Lawrence	have	retired	and	Danny	has	
moved	schools	
Valedictorians	–	Megan	Steward	and	Riley	Hawthorne	
Ministry	Funding	
$50	per	student		$32,000	given	to	our	school	–	department	heads	
have	been	asked	to	give	a	list	of	what	they	would	like.	
Second	VP	next	year	-	.2	in	admin	the	rest	in	teaching	

5. No	old	business	
6. New	Business	

Lois	Bruce	would	like	to	donate	her	piano	to	the	school	
7. Adjournment	8:15pm	

	
Next	meeting	is	to	be	held	on	Monday	May	15.	
Elections	will	take	place	at	this	meeting	
	


